
GSEP Shop News – August 2023
Our shops complete our annual inventory in August. 

Shelly Ridge will be closed on Tuesday August 22.  
Valley Forge will be closed on Tuesday August 29. 

All Shops will be closed on Saturday September 2 for the Labor Day Weekend. 

Purchases made in our council shops support Girl Scouts in our area!

Jane Seltzer                    Shelly Ridge                            Valley Forge                               Mobile

Attending Adult Camping Weekend?  

Check out a new selection of Fashion Patrol items at the Trading Post!

Introducing the new Adult Vest! 

-Recycled ponte fabric

- Updated fit with stretch

- Zipper front and adjustable side tabs

Now in stock at all locations!

It’s time to think about Girl 
Scouts Get Started Shop  

Certificates.  

2023 Certificates expire 
9/30/23. 2024 Certificates 
become eligible on 10/1/23. 

Want your Troop Leader to use 
your certificate? Email us with 
“Troop Leader Permission” to 

be kept on file. 

The New Badges are here! 
We’re saying goodbye to some 
favorites but excited to meet 

the Art and Design, Craft and 
Tinker, and Create and  

Innovate badge series! Check 
them out in shops this month!

Planning your Troop’s Fall 
Adventures? Book your 

Build-a-Bear party at Shelly 
Ridge now! 

www.gsep.org/en/discover/
our-council/about-gsep/shop/

contact.html

Buy More Save More at GSEP 
Shops only 8/23-8/30. Take $10 

off your purchase of $75 or more, 
$15 off $100 or $25 off $150, in-
cluding Awards and Uniforms!

Excludes Build-a-Bear, Heat Press and 
shipping. 


